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Enrollment

Current Enrollment:  669 

   FY21 FTE: 676.5

2021/2022
Families Pending: 124 Students Pending:  218

Online enrollment has been open since February 1st.  We are primarily focused on 
reenrolling returning families. That being said, 12 of the 124 families are new (15 of the 218 
students).  Thirty-two of the 124 families (58 students) have completed the enrollment 
process.

PACE Outreach
 

Advertising for the 2021/2022 school year is going strong on Facebook, YouTube, and 
AdWords.  There has been an increase in interested families contacting us through our 
website and by phone. 

Due to current mandates and recommendations, the Anchorage, Ketchikan, and Matsu 
Learning Centers have limited staffing and are only available by appointment.  Staff 
continues to serve families through alternative modes of interaction.

School Improvement
 

PACE held a virtual inservice April 28th and 29th. Our primary objectives were: 
 Continued work on school goals

o Review current data and modify goals and objectives
 Familiarize educators with new evaluation tools including domains and elements
 Systematic processes: creating PRs, ordering materials, and checking-in materials

Our Cognia accreditation engagement review will be held during the 21/22 school year.


